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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Sharon

Last_Name :
Haven

E-mail :

eComment :
On October 21st my husband and I appeared before you in Chula Vista to ask that you correct the injustice being
done to East County by splitting up unincorporated communities and cities that have enjoyed alliances for years.
You listened. And several of the new maps show improvement. But I believe the map most reflective of our hopes in
this matter is submitted to you by an organization identified as San Diego County Communities of Interest. We fully
support that map. If for some reason you cannot support it, we would ask that you adopt map 11 with the inclusion
of Rancho San Diego and Santa Isabel. Thank you for listening to us.
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